Republic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

Region VI-Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF KABANKALAN CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
MEMORANDUM

TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
CID and SGOD Chiefs
Administrative Officer V
All Others Concerned

FROM: MICHELL-L. ACOYONG, CESO VI

Officer-In>Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Subject: Corrigendum to Office Memorandum Titled “Conduct of Division
Monitoring, Evaluation and Adjustment (DMEA) for the 2P Quarter of
FY 20247, dated May 31, 2024

Date: June 13, 2024

1. This is to inform that the conduct of Functional Division validation and
Division Monitoring, Evaluation and Adjustment (DMEA) for the 274 Quarter of FY
2024 are rescheduled on June 24, 2024 and June 25, 2024 respectively.

2. The Internal M & E of each functional division/ unit shall upload the validated
Quarterly Accomplishments thru the link: http://tinyurl.com/KabMEA24) on
June 28, 2024.

3. Other provisions in Office Memorandum shall remain in effect.
4. Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

Address: Tayum Street, Barangay 8, Kabankalan City, Negros Occidental
Telephone Number: 471-2004 | 471-2003
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